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Kerslake Report: Fire and Rescue Service Actions 

 

Purpose of report 

For discussion. 

 

Summary 

The Kerslake Report examined the emergency response to the Manchester Arena Bombing. 
 
Roy Wilsher, Chair of the National Fire Chief’s Council will attend the meeting to outline the 
how the Fire and Rescue Service are responding to the learning from the report.   
 
The full report can be found here. 
 
This report from the Marauding Terrorist Firearms Attack Working Group, provides 
background to the discussion. 
 
The NFCC’s Kerslake Report: Fire and Rescue Service Actions is also appended to this item 
(Appendix A). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact officer:  Roy Wilsher 

Position:   Chair, National Fire Chiefs Council 

Phone no:   0207 859 4482 

Email:    roy.wilsher@nationalfirechiefs.org.uk 
 

 

Recommendation 

That the FSMC comments on the findings and recommendations and provides 
suggestions to further work if necessary.  
 
Action 

Officers to incorporate member’s comments into their work programme.  
 

https://www.kerslakearenareview.co.uk/media/1022/kerslake_arena_review_printed_final.pdf

